
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 3/15/2013 2:14:54 PM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1);

elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov);
Malcolm, Kim

(Kim.Malcolm@cpuc.ca.gov) (kim.malcolm@cpuc.ca.gov)
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Gov Brown Video

General Hagan

Sorry to hit you with a series of emails, but I am now thinking that some of these single issue 
questions may be better handled separately.

SO, I just want to remind you about the goal of having an introductory video from Gov Brown.

Two things:

We need to make sure the auditorium will be set up to project the video.1.

More importantly, we need to make sure someone is working with the Governor’s Office 
to get this request in and moving. I assume that person is General Hagan ©
2.

Thanks

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

t)pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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